
 

 
 

 
 
9 May 2017 
 
Dear Students/Parents/Carers 
 
Year 13 Ball 
 
Further to my previous letter, please see below, the final details for the Year 13 ball, taking place 
on Monday 3 July 2017 at Fennes, Fennes Road, Bocking, Braintree, Essex, CM7 5PL.  
 
Dress code for the evening is “black tie”. The evening will begin at 6.30pm with a complimentary 
welcome drink and photos.  Dinner will be served from 7.45pm and will be followed by a disco, 
ending promptly at midnight. Please ensure you have made transport arrangements to get both to 
and from the venue in advance.   
 
Your ticket price includes a three course menu and water on the table; however, a bar selling soft 
and alcoholic drinks will be open throughout the evening. On arrival you will need to show proof of 
age so please bring ID. You will then be issued with a wrist band to show whether you are over 
18. Only those of you over 18 will be able to purchase alcohol.    
 
The menu is set out below, including the vegetarian and vegan option. We will communicate all 
special dietary requirements that you have notified us of to the venue:   
 
Starter: Duo of melon (VE)/smoked salmon and cucumber timbale 
Main: Stuffed capsicums (VE)/chicken with pancetta and leek 
Dessert: Vanilla profiteroles with rich Belgian chocolate sauce  
 
The seating plan for the evening is currently being created and will be communicated in due 
course. Please do speak to Mrs Brewis-Shephard or Scarlett Perrin for any specific requirements 
regarding the seating plan. 
 
Finally, your invitations will be posted home to you after the half-term break. 
   
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs H Sutton 
Assistant Headteacher – KS5 
 


